









12/20/2011

To Whom It May Concern,
This letter of employment reference is for Helene Bentley.  Helene worked for me at Arrowhead Golf Club as a seasonal employee during the golf seasons from 2005 through 2009.

Primarily, her responsibilities were office-related, but when asked, she would assist in any department we needed.  She worked in the Proshop, Kitchen and Bar with very little training to become an effective substitute. 

She always had a willing attitude to help in any way she could.  She was very detail oriented and organized in the office and always reported to work on her scheduled days.

I would strongly recommend Helene for your employment opportunity and if you have any other questions, feel free to contact me.

I sold the golf course in 2009, so I cannot be reached at the course, but you can contact me on my cell phone, (585)260-4376.
Sincerely,

Brian L. Davies

